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Impact of the Covid-19 Pandemic on Trade and Development United Nations
Publications 2021-03-31 The report fosters understanding of the impact of
COVID-19 (coronavirus) on trade and development and reflects on actions that
can propel us to the future we want. It provides up-to-date data and analysis
on the impact of COVID-19 on trade and development; identifies sustained trends
to characterize the "new normal"; and provides policy recommendations to build
a more resilient, inclusive and sustainable future.
Tax Avoidance in Sub-Saharan Africa’s Mining Sector Ms. Giorgia Albertin
2021-09-28 This paper aims to contribute to the international policy debate
around profit shifting, tax avoidance and SSA’s revenue mobilization efforts in
three ways. First, it examines the importance of mining, the role of
multinational enterprises (MNEs), and mining revenue outcomes in SSA. Second,
it assesses the magnitude of profit shifting in mining drawing on new macro
level research, supplemented by case studies to illustrate the lived experience
of tax avoidance in SSA mining. Third, the paper identifies tax policy reforms
that could boost revenue mobilization in SSA.
World Investment Report 2020 United Nations Conference on Trade and Development
(UNCTAD) 2020-07-15 The 30th edition of the World Investment Report looks at
the prospects for foreign direct investment and international production during
and beyond the global crisis triggered by the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic.
The Report not only projects the immediate impact of the crisis on investment
flows, but also assesses how it could affect a long-term structural
transformation of international production. The theme chapter of the Report
reviews the evolution of international production networks over the past three
decades and examines the configuration of these networks today. It then
projects likely course changes for the next decade due to the combined effects
of the pandemic and pre-existing megatrends, including the new industrial
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revolution, the sustainability imperative and the retreat of laissez faire
policies. The system of international production underpins the economic growth
and development prospects of most countries around the world. Governments
worldwide will need to adapt their investment and development strategies to a
changing international production landscape. At the request of the UN General
Assembly, the Report has added a dedicated section on investment in the
Sustainable Development Goals, to review global progress and propose possible
courses of action.
World Economic Situation and Prospects United Nations Publications 2020-02-14
This is the United Nations definitive report on the state of the world economy,
providing global and regional economic outlook for 2020 and 2021. Produced by
the Department of Economic and Social Affairs, the five United Nations regional
commissions, the United Nations Conference on Trade and Development, with
contributions from the UN World Tourism Organization and other
intergovernmental agencies.
World Economic Situation and Prospects 2019 2019-02-15 The United Nations
definitive report on the state of the world economy, providing global and
regional economic outlook for 2019 and 2020. Produced by the Department of
Economic and Social Affairs, the five UN regional commissions, the United
Nations Conference on Trade and Development, with contributions from the UN
World Tourism Organization.
Trade and Development Report 2014 United Nations 2014-09-30 The shape of the
world economy has changed significantly over the last two decades, with a
rising importance of several developing countries and regions as additional
drivers of global economic growth. The main objective of Trade and Development
Report 2013 is to assess the systemic changes in the underlying structure of
the world economy and to analyze the resulting policy challenges. Particular
attention will be paid to a plausible scenario in which developing and
transition countries must design their development strategies in a context of a
prolonged period of sluggish growth in developed countries. The Reports main
message will be that in order to achieve high, sustained and inclusive growth,
developing and transition economies will need to move towards a new form of
development, away from seeking net-export advantages on the back of global
imbalances.
Artisanal and Small-scale Mining Thomas Hentschel 2003
A Manual on Statistics of International Trade in Services International
Monetary Fund 2003-03-06 The Manual sets out an internationally agreed
framework for the compilation and reporting of statistics on international
trade in services in the broad sense. It addresses the growing need, including
in international trade negotiations and agreements, for more detailed,
comparable, and comprehensive statistics on this type of trade in its various
forms. The recommendations will enable countries to progressively expand and
structure the information they compile in an internationally comparable way.
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The Manual conforms with and explicitly relates to the System of National
Accounts 1993 and the fifth edition of the IMF’s Balance of Payments Manual. It
is published jointly by the United Nations, European Union, IMF, OECD, UNCTAD,
and World Trade Organization.
Trade and Development Report 2009: Responding to the Global Crisis - Climate
Change Mitigation and Development 2009
A Practical Guide to Trade Policy Analysis World Trade Organization 2012 This
Guide to Trade Policy Analysis provides the main tools for the analysis of
trade policy. Written by experts with practical experience in the field, this
publication outlines the major concepts of trade policy analysis and contains
practical guidance on how to apply them to concrete policy questions. The Guide
has been developed to contribute to the enhancement of developing countries'
capacity to analyse and implement trade policy. It is aimed at government
experts engaged in trade negotiations, as well as students and researchers
involved in trade-related study or research.
Extractive Industries Tony Addison 2018 "A study prepared by the United Nations
University World Institute for Development Economics Research (UNU-WIDER)".
World Economic Situation and Prospects 2021 United Nations Publications
2021-03-02 This is the definitive report on the state of the world economy,
providing global/regional economic outlook for 2020 and 2021. A once-in-acentury crisis--a Great Disruption unleashed by a viral pandemic--hit the world
economy in 2020, reaching every corner of the world, infecting more than 90
million and killing close to two. Economic activities were paralyzed in both
developed and developing economies. Trade and tourism halted while job and
output losses exceeded levels seen in any previous crisis. Poverty increased
sharply and inequality reached new highs. Stimulus packages were rolled out but
responses, however, entailed difficult choices between saving lives and saving
livelihoods.
Digital Economy Report 2019 United Nations Publications 2019-10-18 The Digital
Economy Report 2019 on "Value creation and capture: Implications for developing
countries" takes stock of recent trends in the global digital landscape and
discusses the development and policy implications of data and digital
platforms. A key feature of the evolving digital economy is the increasing role
of digital data as an economic resource, together with digital platforms as new
influential actors, with capacity to collect, process, analyze and monetize
data. The report considers policy options for countries to help ensure that
they capture a fair part of the value created in the digital economy for
inclusive development. Key issues include the market impact of emerging
technologies and digital platforms, the impact on smaller businesses in
developing countries and the implications for infrastructure, entrepreneurship,
skills, competition, data flows, data protection, taxation and other relevant
policies.
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World Investment Report 2007 Transnational Corporations, Extractive Industries
and Development United Nations 2008
Sociétés Transnationales United Nations Conference on Trade and Development
1993
Mining in Latin America Kalowatie Deonandan 2016-07-15 The last two decades
have witnessed a dramatic expansion and intensification of mineral resource
exploitation and development across the global south, especially in Latin
America. This shift has brought mining more visibly into global public debates
and spurred a great deal of controversy and conflict. This volume assembles new
scholarship that provides critical perspectives on these issues. The book
marshals original, empirical work from leading social scientists in a variety
of disciplines to address a range of questions about the practices of mining
companies on the ground, the impacts of mining on host communities, and the
responses to mining from communities, civil society and states. The book
further explores the global and international causes, consequences and
innovations of this new era of mining activity in Latin America. Key issues
include the role of Canadian mining companies and their investment in the
region, and, to a lesser extent, the role of Chinese mining capital. Several
chapters take a regional perspective, while others are based on empirical data
from specific countries including Bolivia, Brazil, El Salvador, Guatemala and
Peru.
Indonesia International Monetary Fund 2012-09-25 This selected issues paper on
Indonesia was prepared by a staff team of the International Monetary Fund as
background documentation for the periodic consultation with the member country.
It is based on the information available at the time it was completed on August
21, 2012. The views expressed in this document are those of the staff team and
do not necessarily reflect the views of the government of Indonesia or the
Executive Board of the IMF.
Tax Incentives and Foreign Direct Investment 2000 Foreign direct investment
(FDI) is increasingly being recognized as an important factor in the economic
development of countries. This study contains a survey of tax incentive regimes
in over 45 countries from all regions of the world. The analysis sheds light on
other issues such as design considerations, the importance of proper
administration of incentives and measures to increase the efficacy of tax
incentives offered. Policy makers will find the study a useful tool in the
design, implementation and administration of tax incentives.
Governments And Mining Companies In Developing Countries James H. Cobbe
2019-03-13 This book examines the relationship between the governments of less
developed countries (LDCs) and foreign-owned firms engaged in the extraction of
minerals for export. With an approach that synthesizes economic theory,
technical considerations, and political factors, Cobbe provides a fresh look at
the policy aspects of the "resource bargaining pro
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An Advanced Guide to Trade Policy Analysis Yoto V. Yotov 2017-01-03 An Advanced
Guide to Trade Policy Analysis provides the most recent tools for analysis of
trade policy using structural gravity models.
World Economic Situation and Prospects 2015 United Nations 2015-02-15 The World
Economic Situation and Prospects (WESP) is the definitive report of the United
Nations on the state of the world economy. One of the most highly anticipated
economic reports from the United Nations, it is jointly produced by the
Department of Economic and Social Affairs, the United Nations Conference on
Trade and Development and the five United Nations Regional Commissions.
The Least Developed Countries Report 2020 United Nations 2021-01-06 This series
contains the decisions of the Court in both the English and French texts.
Mongolia's Economic Prospects Matthias Helble 2020-06-01 This publication
examines Mongolia’s recent economic development and outlines reforms that would
help the country take advantage of its many opportunities. Mongolia is rich in
natural resources and, although landlocked, is well-placed to boost trade with
its two giant neighbors. The country needs to diversify its economy beyond
mining, enhance economic stability, and increase employment. To maximize
Mongolia’s potential the government can improve macroeconomic management,
enhance the skill base, and provide hard and soft infrastructure to promote
trade and efficient logistics. Governance and institutional reforms are also
crucial. The government will need to continue to drive reforms so that they are
well implemented and deliver the intended change.
Special Economic Zones in Africa Thomas Farole 2011-01-01 "This book, designed
for policymakers, academics and researchers, and SEZ program practitioners,
provides the first systematic and comprehensive analysis of SEZ programs in
Sub-Saharan Africa. It is the result of detailed surveys and case studies
conducted during 2009 in ten developing countries, including six in Sub-Saharan
Africa. The book provides quantitative evidence of the performance of SEZs, and
of the factors which contribute to that performance, highlighting the critical
importance not just of the SEZ itself but of the wider national investment
climate in which it functions. It also provides a comprehensive guide to the
key policy questions that confront governments establishing SEZ programs,
including: if and when to launch an SEZ program, what form of SEZ is most
appropriate, and how to go about implementing it. Among the most important
findings from the study that is stressed in the book is the shift from
traditional enclave models of zones to SEZs that are integrated ? with national
trade and industrial strategies, with core trade and social infrastructure,
with domestic suppliers, and with local labor markets.Although the book focuses
primarily on the experience of Sub-Saharan Africa, its lessons will be
applicable to developing countries around the world."
Bibliography on Law and Developing Countries Brian Z. Tamanaha 1995-10-20 Law
of the Sea.
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Trade and Development Report 2011 United Nations 2011-09-01 What lessons have
policy makers drawn from the global financial and economic crisis to reform the
international monetary and financial system and the design of macroeconomic
policies? The enthusiasm about system reform and a reorientation of
macroeconomic policies has not lasted. Reforms of financial regulations are
progressing slowly and only at the national level, monetary system reform is
limited. After an interlude that some considered as a return to Keynesianism,
the orientation of macroeconomic policy, especially fiscal policy, is back to
business as usual. This will hinder a sustained recovery of the world economy
and open the door for new financial crises. Thus, the rethinking of policies
and reshaping the financial and monetary system remain an urgent task. The
Report makes concrete proposals on how, and in which priority areas, to advance
with the strengthening regulation of the financial sector and commodity
markets, reform of the international monetary system, and the reorientation of
fiscal policy.
World Trade Statistical Review 2019 World Trade Organization 2019-10-07 A
comprehensive overview of the latest developments in world trade, covering the
details of merchandise trade by product and trade in commercial services
Spillovers in International Corporate Taxation International Monetary Fund
2014-09-05 This paper explores the nature, significance and policy implications
of spillovers in international corporate taxation—the effects of one country’s
rules and practices on others. It complements current initiatives focused on
tax avoidance by multinationals, notably the G20-OECD project on Base Erosion
and Profit shifting (BEPS). The paper draws on the IMF’s experience on
international tax issues with its wide membership, including through technical
assistance (TA), and on its previous analytical work, to analyze spillovers and
how they might be addressed. In doing so, it goes beyond current initiatives to
look at a wide set of possible responses.
Unctad Handbook of Statistics 2020 United Nations 2021-05-05 First launched in
1967 this handbook has evolved to incorporate new statistics to ensure that
readers have access to the best possible information available. This edition
continues in this tradition and introduces 'nowcasted' estimates for total
merchandised trade, total services trade and GDP on a worldwide basis.
Trade and Development Report 2019 United Nations Publications 2019-11-18 This
report examines different aspects of the nature and role of international trade
in the era of hyperglobalization and considers related policy challenges that
will need to be addressed if trade is to contribute to a more stable and
inclusive global economic order. It provides authoritative data and analysis on
trade, investment, finance and technology. Beyond tailored analysis and policy
recommendations, such research also generates global standards that govern
responsible sovereign lending and borrowing, investment, entrepreneurship,
competition and consumer protection and trade rules.
Tax Policy in MENA Countries: Looking Back and Forward Mario Mansour 2015-05-05
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This paper reviews trends in taxation and revenue in MENA countries over
1990-2012, with a focus on non-resource taxes. On average, non-resource
revenues declined slightly, while resource revenues soared. Country experiences
vary: rates of main taxes and their revenues tend to be higher in the Magreb
than in the Mashreq, except for the value-added tax, where lower rates are
associated with equal or higher revenue; most oil producers raise little tax
revenues—generally less than 5 percent of GDP—and most have reduced them since
the late 1990s. But there are similarities: unlike common experience around the
world, income taxes (not indirect taxes) have partially compensated for lost
revenue from trade liberalization; revenues from indirect taxes have remained
stable; personal income taxes have played an unimportant role as a revenue
tool; and fees and stamp duties are significant revenue sources. Looking
forward, tax reform challenges will also vary across countries: the Maghreb
needs to focus on efficiency-enhancing reforms, especially in capital income
and consumption taxes; the Mashreq have some room to increase revenue; and,
there are ample opportunities to improve equity and reduce complexity of tax
systems in all countries. Finally, the recent decline in oil prices and
revenues is a reminder that even resource-rich GCC countries need to lay the
basis of a tax system for the future.
Implementation of the Millennium Development Goals Nicholas Awortwi 2016-06-13
In September 2000, world leaders from 189 countries, including 147 Heads of
State, gathered at the United Nations General Assembly to consider the
challenges of the new millennium. They adopted the Millennium Declaration,
which set out a vision for inclusive and sustainable globalization (UN 2000
(A/RES/55/2)). The leaders pledged to work towards ensuring that conditions of
extreme poverty are eradicated wherever they existed. To actualise this
declaration, the UN established eight Millennium Development Goals (MDGs) to be
achieved by 2015. The goals were broken down into 18 concrete targets and 48
indicators to track progresses in implementation. For the past 14 years
thereafter, countries in sub-Saharan Africa have been striving to achieve the
goals. So far, some have achieved some of the goals, and the results toward the
rest of the goals are also by and large positive, though off-target. This book
brings together results of studies on progresses and challenges in the
implementation of the MDGs in Lesotho, Kenya, Botswana, Madagascar, Tanzania,
Ghana, Uganda and Nigeria. The authors focus on selected goals as cases. The
book also presents lessons that can inform the post-2015 development agenda.
World Social Report 2020 Department of Economic and Social Affairs 2020-02-14
This report examines the links between inequality and other major global trends
(or megatrends), with a focus on technological change, climate change,
urbanization and international migration. The analysis pays particular
attention to poverty and labour market trends, as they mediate the
distributional impacts of the major trends selected. It also provides policy
recommendations to manage these megatrends in an equitable manner and considers
the policy implications, so as to reduce inequalities and support their
implementation.
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New Voices in Investment Laura Gómez-Mera 2014-12-03 This study analyzes the
characteristics, motivations, strategies, and needs of FDI from emerging
markets. It draws from a survey of investors and potential investors in Brazil,
India, South Korea, and South Africa.
Least Developed Countries and Trade United Nations Economic and Social
Commission for Asia and the Pacific 2015-12-31 After more than a decade of
negotiations, the Ninth Ministerial Conference, held in Bali in 2013, brought
reprieve for the Doha Development Agenda (DDA). The Ministerial Declaration
that was agreed on, known as "Bali Package", intends to help streamline trade
procedures through trade facilitation measures as well as provide developing
countries with more options on food security. The objective Is to boost least
developed countries (LDC) trade through special provisions known as "LDC
Package", which comprises two parts. Part I relates to TRIPS, e-commerce, small
economies, Aid-for-Trade, and trade and transfer of technology. Part II
includes selected items from the original DDA that States agreed on.
Trade and Development Report 2010 United Nations 2010-10-22 The 2010 Report
focuses on the need to make employment creation a priority in economic policy.
Unemployment is the most pressing social and economic problem of our time, not
least because, especially in developing countries, it is closely related to
poverty. The fallout from the global crisis has exacerbated what were already
sluggish labour markets in most countries even before the crisis erupted. it
also warns that a premature withdrawal of macroeconomic stimulus measures to
expand demand in developed countries may trigger a deflationary spiral in the
global economy, with attendant slumps in growth and employment. The publication
draws attention To The importance of strengthening the macroeconomic policy
framework to promote sustainable growth and employment creation in both
developed and developing countries, and makes recommendations for a
reorientation of macroeconomic policies and institution building aimed at
strengthening domestic demand.
Structural change, fundamentals, and growth : a framework and case studies
McMillan, Margaret 2017-05-11
World Development Report 2020 World Bank 2019-11-19 Global value chains (GVCs)
powered the surge of international trade after 1990 and now account for almost
half of all trade. This shift enabled an unprecedented economic convergence:
poor countries grew rapidly and began to catch up with richer countries. Since
the 2008 global financial crisis, however, the growth of trade has been
sluggish and the expansion of GVCs has stalled. Meanwhile, serious threats have
emerged to the model of trade-led growth. New technologies could draw
production closer to the consumer and reduce the demand for labor. And trade
conflicts among large countries could lead to a retrenchment or a segmentation
of GVCs. World Development Report 2020: Trading for Development in the Age of
Global Value Chains examines whether there is still a path to development
through GVCs and trade. It concludes that technological change is, at this
stage, more a boon than a curse. GVCs can continue to boost growth, create
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better jobs, and reduce poverty provided that developing countries implement
deeper reforms to promote GVC participation; industrial countries pursue open,
predictable policies; and all countries revive multilateral cooperation.
World Economic Situation and Prospects 2020 United Nations 2020-01-16 This is
the United Nations definitive report on the state of the world economy,
providing global and regional economic outlook for 2020 and 2021. Produced by
the Department of Economic and Social Affairs, the five United Nations regional
commissions, the United Nations Conference on Trade and Development, with
contributions from the UN World Tourism Organization and other
intergovernmental agencies.
Modes of Governance and Revenue Flows in African Mining B. Campbell 2013-11-21
Academics, policy-makers and practitioners from Africa and beyond document new
ways of thinking about issues concerning governance and revenue flows in mining
activities in Ghana, Mali and the Democratic Republic of the Congo.
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